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OUR Year 9s got into some interesting situations during 

their most recent outdoor education trip. 

The students went to Brimham in Yorkshire and had a go 

at weaselling which is a pursuit ideal for our children who 

love the adventure of outdoors. 

Weaselling involves scrambling through very tight and     

compact spaces, around twisty passages and involves     

discovering all kinds of rocks, nooks and crannies. 

Mr Lambert’s class get to discover some great adven-

tures with their outdoor education lessons and this was 

just one. 

It was a great session for Coal Clough students and a       

fantastic learning experience helping them to develop 

their health and wellbeing.    

OUTDOOR SKILLS FOR LIFE... 

FLOWER  

POWER 

OUR students got quite creative 

this week with a fresh flower    

arranging session. 

Some beautiful displays were 

made during the craft session and 

were taken home to some very 

lucky receivers!  

Well done to all who took part. 

Bring your 

pet to 

school... 

WE had a slithering visit from 

Sydney the snake this week.  

He was brought in by Joe on 

Bring Your Pet To School Day 

and it was great for all students 

and staff to meet and greet the 

snake and have a hold! 

 

ECO WARRIORS 

OUR year 10 students took to rock 

climbing this week during outdoor 

education—great way to solve prob-

lems and overcome challenges! 

OUR year eights took part in an Ecotherapy 

lesson and gathered some autumnal      

elements to produce items for our outdoors. 

 

This project that aims to empower Coal 

Clough students encouraging them to take 

action in environmental activities to improve 

areas for wildlife, communities and their 

own wellbeing.  


